
    MEMO 
To: Mayor and City Council Members 

From:  Phil Green, IT Director 

Date:  February 15, 2023 

 RE:  January Monthly Report  

 
 
The following are accomplishments from the month of December 
 
 

1. Moving forward with Active Directory cleanup. 
2. Reconciliation of accounts with Spectrum. 
3. Evaluation move to AT&T for Internet, phones and celluar. 
4. Upgraded City Council members to iPad Pros. 
5. Continuing to discontinue unused and unneeded contracts and agreements. 
6. Replacing WiFi Access points at City Hall, PD and Public Works to bring modernization 

and stability to the WiFi for city employees. 
7. Implemented Mobile Device Management for all city devices.  Will migrate existing 

devices as time allows.  New devices are already being managed. 
8. Got GETS/WPS access for Key personnel in the citiy for emergency prioritization of 

communications. 
9. Training. 


